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POTHOLED PATH A THING OF THE PAST AT THE BURYS ALLOTMENTS 

Godalming Town Mayor and Surrey County Councillor Penny Rivers has supported efforts to 

improve a footpath in Godalming that runs between Church Street and Moss Lane which passes 

alongside The Burys allotments.  Councillor Rivers provided part of her Local Fund Allocation for 

Surrey County Council to re-lay this path, which is used by hundreds of people including children 

travelling to and from Moss Lane School, whilst Godalming Town Council undertook environmental 

enhancements to open up the area and install new attractive fencing at the allotments. Working 

together the two Councils have transformed an area which previously had a potholed path which 

was covered in overhanging vegetation. 

Councillor Rivers said, “This path is used by hundreds of people every day. I am pleased that, by 

working together, Surrey County Council and Godalming Town Council have really improved this 

much-loved path which benefits visitors and residents alike.” 
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Godalming Town Mayor and Surrey County Councillor Penny Rivers and Karen Warner Facilities 
Supervisor for Godalming Town Council who oversaw the work. 
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